
 

O-Pinion 
 

Owatonna, Minnesota 
 

Meeting each Monday 12:10 p.m. – Owatonna Country Club 
Four way test: 1) Is it the truth?; 2) Is it fair to all concerned?;  

3) Will it build good will and better friendships?; 4) Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

OFFICERS 
JOHN MUELLERLEILE  President DAVE KLAWITER President-Elect  
RENEE LOWERY Secretary CINDY SCHEID, Treasurer 
DAVE EFFERTZ Past President 

FACEBOOK PAGE: www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofOwatonna 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

John Muellerleile Pat Greenwood Loren Olson Cindy Scheid 
Stephanie Olson Jennifer Dunn Foster Earl Anderson Dan McIntosh 
Keith Hiller 
Todd Hale 

Dave Effertz 
Rev. Dave Klawiter 

Renee Lowery 
Lois Nelson 

Penny Vizina 
Chris Herzog 

 

AREA MEETING PLACES & TIMES 
Austin 
Janesville 
Owatonna Early Edition 
Rochester Risers 
Red Wing 
Faribault 
Mankato 

Mondays 
Mondays 
Wednesdays 
Tuesdays 
Tuesdays 
Wednesdays 
Wednesdays 

Noon 
6 PM 
7 AM 
7 AM 
Noon 
Noon 
Noon 

Holiday Inn 
St. Ann’s Parish 
Owatonna Fire Hall 
Hilton Garden Inn 
St. James Hotel 
Bernie’s Grill 
Marriott 

Winona 
Northfield 
Great Rochester 
Waseca 
Albert Lea 
 

Wednesdays 
Thursdays 
Thursdays 
Thursdays 
Fridays 
 

Noon 
Noon 
Noon 
Noon 
Noon 
 

Westfield Golf Club 
Northfield Golf Club 
Kahler Grand Hotel 
Miller/Armstrong   
Ramada Inn 

 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS 
DATE  

May 13 
May 20 
May 27 
June 3 
June 10 
June 17 
June 24 
July 1 
July 8 
July 15 
July 22 
July 29 
Aug.5 
Aug.12 
Aug. 19 
Aug. 26 
Sept. 2 

                                   

National Honor Society 
Exchange Student Livia Getzner plus Camp Ryla Report, Business Mtg. 
No meeting..Memorial Day 
Exchange Student Yolanda Marin, Kim Cosens, Wenger Marching Fest. 
Melanie Nelson: EPES 
Kathy Hutter, RN and Lesa Anderson, RN: Preventive Medicine 
Business Meeting, Doug Johnson, Owatonna Incubator 
Changing of the Guard 
Quentin Smith, Outbound Exchange Student 
Ibrahim Almugaiteeb, Saudi Arabia 
Dr. Pat Greenwood, author, book on Steele County Doctors 
Business meeting 
SCFF preview: Jim Gleason 
Mick Ditlevson, Outbound Exchange Student 
Jane Nyquist: Public Health Nursing…”Tobacco Prevention” 
Laura Heyne, Junior Achievement in Owatonna 
No Meeting…Labor Day 

 

The 
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ROTARY O’PINION 
Monday, June 24, 2013                                                                                                 Editor: Todd Hale 
 
THIS WEEK: A business meeting plus a Classification Talk by ROTARIAN Doug Johnson. 
 
BIRTHDAYS: Duane Polson, June 22, Judy Plemel, June 25, Anne Lamb, June 27 
IN-BOUND EXCHANGE STUDENTS: Yolanda Marin, Spain, Livia Getzner, Austria 
 
ROTARY NOTES 
Next week we will officially induct the new year’s administration…the “Changing of the Guard”. Here are your 
officers and board members for next year: 
 
OFFICERS 
President: Rev. Dave Klawiter 
Past President: John Muellerleile 
President Elect: Kris Busse 
Secretary: Renee Lowery 
Treasurer: Jim Brunner 
 
BOARD MEMBERS 
Jen Dunn-Foster: Youth Exchange 
David Effertz: CICO 
Dan Mcintosh: Youth Protection Officer 
Lois Nelson: Assistant Governor District 5960 
Pat Greenwood: International Service 
Corey Mensink: Membership 
Loren Olson: Public Relations 
Penny Vizina: Club Service 
Chris Herzog: Foundation 
Stephanie Olson: Vocational Service 
Keith Hiller: Community Service 
Todd Hale: Bulletins/Program 
 
Our club has again been asked to provide manpower for the food stand at the upcoming Steele County 
Historical Society Extravaganza, July 14. Watch for more information and sign-up sheets. 
 
The Steele County Historical Society is seeking artifacts and information about local vets that served in the 
Korean War. If you are a Korean War veteran, have had a veteran in your family or are a family of a deceased 
veteran and would have a story to tell, please contact the SCHS at 451-1420. The Korean War will be included 
in the exhibit “Minnesota Homefront”. 
 
Today there are 34,297 ROTARY clubs internationally with 1,211,868 members. Recently the ROTARY Club 
is Male in the new ROTARY country of the Maldives, was officially admitted to membership. The club will be 
part of District 3220, which also includes Sri Lanka. The Maldives is the first new ROTARY country since 
April 2012 when the ROTARY Club of Thimphu, Bhutan, was chartered. 
 
So anyway: Ole returned from the golf course one day and told Lena that he and his partner had joined up with 
two attractive young women. “Ya Lena,” he said. “And dey turned out tew be pretty good golfers tew!” “Vell, 
Ole, did yew learn anyting from dem?” asked Lena. “Vell, ya! I sure did, Lena. I learned that it’s impossible 
tew hold my stomach in fer two hours!” 

 


